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 Please ask for:   Fiona Shearer 

Direct Dial No:    01463 702880 

Date: 3.4.2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to let you know that Dr Vance was appointed today as the new Head Teacher 

for Dingwall Academy.   

We will be recruiting for a new Head Teacher for Culloden Academy early into the new 

term.  I will confirm the interim arrangements with the Parent Council Chairperson and will 

be able to update further on this after the Easter break.   

Dr Vance has been at Culloden Academy for many years now and will be much missed.  

We wish him all success as he takes on his new role at Dingwall Academy.      

 Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Area Education & Learning Manager 


